INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

(Circular No. ISS/DP/025/2021-22 Dated: 06/09/2021)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!!

The Ministry of Education mandates all the Indian Schools to ensure that <u>every</u> student enrolled in the school shall duly possess a valid resident card obtained from the Royal Oman Police, Sultanate of Oman.

Since Indian Schools are required to maintain a record of the resident card copies of all the students enrolled in the school, you are requested to send a copy of your ward's resident card to the Class Teacher of your ward at the earliest.

Please note that submitting the resident card copy shall also be a prerequisite for admission to any Indian School in Oman.

For further details, please visit the Royal Oman Police page on the link:

https://www.rop.gov.om/english/resident_id.html

Deepak Patankar

Principal